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I am writing in support of CAS president Steven D. Armstrong’s letter to the Academy. At a 
minimum, I believe diversity, equity, and inclusion topics should be explicitly categorized as 
Professionalism continuing education. DE&I topics strongly tie to Precept 1 (Professional 
Integrity) and Precept 10 (Courtesy and Cooperation). 
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